
was designed to give student nurses the 
opportunity to realise their own learning 
needs and also understand their professional 
responsibilities. 1 
 
This requirement is set by the Nursing and 
Midwifery Council (NMC) and is designed to 
ensure that students have the space and time 
to learn. The NMC is the regulator for nursing 
and midwifery in the UK.  
 
The NMC decided in September 2018 they 
will not mandate supernumerary status for 
the new nursing associate  role in England . 
Instead, employers will be able to choose 
whether trainee nursing associates (TNAs) are 
�V�X�S�H�U�Q�X�P�H�U�D�U�\���R�U���K�D�Y�H���µ�S�U�R�W�H�F�W�H�G���O�H�D�U�Q�L�Q�J��
�W�L�P�H�¶��2 At the time of this change we made our 
view clear to the NMC that trainee nursing 
associates must be supernumerary too.  
 
The �5�&�1�¶�V���S�R�V�L�W�L�R�Q is  that all nursing 
students, including nursing associates, 
must be supernumerary while they are in 
clinical traini ng. It is essential that 
supernumerary remains the standard for pre-
registration to Why is supernumerary

 status  

important ?  
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